
PUPIL VOICE TEAM MEETING     1st February 2016 

Hello everyone. We are Ty and Amy, your Pupil Voice leaders.  
 
There was a meeting of the Pupil Voice Team yesterday.  
You will be pleased to know that the posters reminding you not to drop litter will be 
finished by the  end of this week and displayed in the Tuck shop eating area. 
Thankyou to everyone already for putting their rubbish in the bins. We have all noticed 
a great improvement.. 
The ideas on the suggestion board recently were 
Can Class 1 and 2 go on a trip to the cinema please? 
Pupil Voice think this is not possible unless Class 1 or 2 win the best attendance of the 
year award. Going to the cinema is a treat and must be a prize. It costs money and if 
Class 1 and 2 were allowed to go, other classes would feel it was unfair. 
When it is someone’s birthday, can we play outside all day? 
This is not possible. Children come to school to work. Also it is someone’s birthday 
most days of the term so it would be playtime all day nearly every day of the year. We 
think it would make things very boring, especially as most of us just love lessons! 
Can we raise money for refugees by having a sleep out? 
Raising money for the refugees has already been looked at by Class 5 and Pupil Voice. 
A letter went out the other day about the Flash Mob Fundraiser, taking place next 
Thursday.  
Can we have more Science lessons in Year 6 please? 
Pupil Voice thought that they already had enough Science lessons and that they could 
not fit any more into the week because of all the other work they have to do. 
Can Year 6 and 5 have Tag Rugby after school sessions? 
Pupil Voice thought that Rugby came 4th in the most popular Sport club questionnaire. 
Mr Bingley has already arranged for the after school sports sessions for this year. Pupil 
Voice will check to see just how much interest there would be if Tag Rugby Club was 
possible. 
Pupil Voice thought about how teachers could improve lessons, and what kinds of 
lessons they enjoy the most. 
They said that their favourite lessons are when they are doing things, using apparatus 
and equipment and when learning is fun. 
They also thought that there should be more outdoor learning, doing different subjects 
out of class like art, science, maths.  
Pupil Voice like it when teachers teach more than one subject at the same time like 
Symmetry or finding shapes in Art and Maths, How exercise affects the body (PE and 
Science). Pupil Voice learnt that these are called Cross Curricula lessons. 
Mr Benzie will remind teachers about these suggestions at their staff meeting next 
Monday morning  

 
 

Next Pupil Voice meeting will be on Thursday 25th February  at 3.00 p.m. 


